
 
From: Jeff Borg [mailto:jeffreywborg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 12:51 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protecting the Buffalo National River 

 

Mr. Szenher, 

 

I write to express my support in banning CAFOs (confined animal feeding operations) 

anywhere in the Buffalo National River watershed. This river is a fragile ecological gem we must 

protect for future generations. It is a recreational and revenue (from tourism) generating 

resource. 

 

There should be NO questions that allowing special interests business operations will jeopardize 

water quality, risk public health, preserve ecology and maintain the tourism industry in the area. 

 

Please do the right thing and protect the Buffalo National River watershed! Lets preserve the few 

special places we have left in our state. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jeff Borg  

 

Lifelong paddler 

 


